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Mr Peter Tegart Our ref: 15/13857
General Manager

Queanbeyan Council

PO Box 90

Queanbeyan NSW 2620

Attention: David Carswell/Beate Jansen

Dear Mr Tegart

Planning Proposal PP_2014_QUEAN_003_00

| refer to the above planning proposal. The planning proposal is currently identified to be
finalised by 30 November 2015. Council has advised that it has resolved to exhibit the draft
plan and this date is unlikely to be met. As such, it is necessary to extend the relevant
timeframe for this matter.

As delegate of the Minister | have determined, in accordance with section 56(7) of the
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act, 1979, to extend the timeframe to complete the
LEP amendment by 12 months. The plan will now need to be made by 30 November 2016.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, | have arranged for Martin Brown to assist
you. Martin can be contacted on (02) 6229 7913.

Yours sincerely

Brett Whitworth /9l www 201§

General Manager
Southern Region
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